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14/07/2021  17:44:012021/2877/P COMMNT Nadia Genovese We live in the building in front of the garden where the works will take place. Had we had been in the office 

during the week, this would have not affected us. But with the latest COVID guidelines people will still be 

working from home, especially in autumn/winter when a new wave will hit. Therefore it is mandatory that noise 

is reduced. Constructors have to be more considerate than usual. It is important that working conditions for 

those living near the location where works take place are not completely disrupted obliging people to take 

un-necessary commuting risks just  to find a quiet place where to work.

Possibly it would make sense to have these works commence when COVID is over. If this cannot be done, 

then works need to be done for limited hours during the week and not during the weekend
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